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President’s Corner

Norma Hughes, President

Kudos to the 147 hardy souls who braved the icy
wintry blast to attend LLI’s February Forum. The
speaker, Janet Muir of George Mason University,
shared with us her research on the persistent
influence of media on our lives. Her entertaining,
informative presentation and dialogue kept the
audience engaged and eager to know more.

LLI needs you! Please consider volunteering your
time and talent as several critical volunteers have
recently announced their resignations. Is it your turn
to serve on any of the following available positions:
Forum Speaker Coordinator, Forum Room Set-up
Manager, and Classroom Space Coordinator. To
volunteer and for more information, contact Lorin
Goodrich, Speaker Coordinator; Barry Newman,
Forum Set-up Manager; and Paul Hopler,
Temporary Classroom Coordinator.

Vice President Dick DiBuono will be leading LLI
while I am on the LLI trip to South America.

Mark your calendars for Wednesday (not Tuesday),
March 7 for our March Forum.
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Forum Wednesday, March 7

Family Emergencies Will Happen —
Get Prepared Now

We are all experienced enough to know that it is not
a matter of will there be an emergency, it is just a
matter of when. And when is unpredictable. Jim
Litchko, the “I.C.E. (In Case of Emergency) GUY”
will offer us a quick strategy and some tools for
getting organized that can help us respond to any
emergency with confidence and focus.

Emergencies happen during a variety of
circumstances, and each of them brings its own
challenges—usually when you cannot effectively
consolidate important documents and contacts. Jim
will recommend five steps you can take to be in
charge and be able to make quick and effective
decisions. He will have available his workbook, Know
Your Life by Organizing It for $20.00. Be sure to bring
your checkbook in case you want to make a purchase.

The Forum room is located on the second level of the
Ernst Cultural Center, NVCC-Annandale. Coffee,
tea, and refreshments will be served at 9:30 a.m. The
meeting will begin promptly at 10:00 a.m.

Parking is available in the garage at an hourly rate of
$1.00. Please enter at the lower level on Center Drive.

Lunch Bunch
John Bogart jebogart@juno.com

Following the Forum on Wednesday, March 7, we
have reservations at the Old Country Buffet
Restaurant, now located next to the theaters within
Fair City Mall, just off Route 236 in Fairfax City. This
popular local restaurant has been recently renovated
and features a wide selection of foods, including
soup, salad, entrees, beverages, and desserts. The
address is 9650 Main Street and the phone number is
703-764-0708. The cost is $8.12 with tax, and $7.59
for senior citizen club members (cost to join is $1.07).

Directions: From NOVA, turn left onto Rte. 236.
Proceed past Pickett Road to the Mall entrance at the
light, opposite Woodson High School. Turn right off
236 and proceed to far end of Mall next to the theater.




Calendar of Events

March
7 Forum (Wednesday)
9 Board meeting
9  Apr. newsletter deadline
19  Newsletter mailing
28 Trip: Fredericksburg &
Riverside Theater's “Bye, 14 Board mesing

 Be, Birde 17 Newsletter mailing
April 25-28  Trip: Plantations,
3 Forum Jamestown’s 400 year
6 May newsletter deadline anniversary, Wmsburg.,
13  Board meeting and Yorktown
16  Newsletter mailing
20  Trip: Supreme Court & October
Sewell-Belmont House

August

13 Newsletter mailing
28 Forum

September
7  Oct. newsletter deadline

12 Nov. newsletter deadline

May 22 Newsletter mailing
1 Forum 13-20  Trip: Cruise to Bermuda
11 Board meeting
11 June newsletter deadline November
6 Forum

21 Newsletter mailing
22-25 Trip: Long Island Tour
(Hamptons, Montauk
Point, Sagamore Hill,

9 Board meeting
9 Dec. newsletter deadline
19  Dec. newsletter mailing

Winery) December
June — No Forum
5  Forum 7  Winter Update deadline

14  Board meeting
17 Winter Update mailing

Note: Forum meetings are
scheduled on the first Tuesday of
the month except as indicated
above. Board meetings are held
July on the second Friday of each

— No Forum, no newsletter  month except July.

— Board planning retreat

O &=

8 Board meeting
13  Trip: Richmond (Lewis
Ginter Gardens, Wilton
Plantation Home, and
Maggie Walker Home)

3 Sept. newsletter deadline

9 Forum (second Tuesday)

LLI Board of Directors

President: Norma Hughes Members: Libby Burge 07, Deanna
Vice President: Dick DiBuono deMember 09, Dick DiBuono 07,
Secretary: Gina Trapp Burt Greenstein 07, Paul Hopler 08,
Treasurer: Phil Runge Norma Hughes 09, Doug Johnson 09,
Assistant Treasurer: Warren Hynes ~ Curt Kornblau 08, Betty Mahon 07,
Past President: Lorin Goodrich Liddell McLeod 07, Don Reynolds 09,
President Emeritus: J. Knox Singleton ~ Phil Runge 08, Gina Trapp 09,

Mary Underwood 08

* year term ends

Administrator: Laura Charron

Newsletter Staff

Newsletter Editor: Norma Jean Reck 703-938-4612 njreck @cs.com
Graphic Design/Desktop Publisher: Alfred Brothers
Mailing Coordinator: Colletta Hammond

Membership Update

Welcome! We hope you will participate in our
classes and volunteer your time and talent.

Norma H. Fisher 7448 Spring Village Drive, Apt. 502,
Springfield, VA 22150; 703-451-1745
NORMAVILLAGE @aol.com

Sunny Greene 6312 Beachway Drive, Falls Church, VA
22044; 703-578-1181 sunnygreene @ cox.net

Merry Macke 7522 Havelock Street, Springfield, VA
22150; 703-451-3248 merry-macke @ cox.net

Khorsheed Taha 13291C Blueberry Lane #1083, Fairfax,
VA 22033; 703-456-6505 KATAH @ Hotmail.com

Charles Shafer 307 Yoakum Parkway #1419 Alexandria,
VA 22034; 703-823-7935 SLVERSPOT @aol.com

Corrections
Penny Valavanis pennyval @verizon.com

Florence Wrobel 205 Yoakum Parkway, #1808,
Alexandria, VA 22304; 703-751-1230
FWrobel04 @yahoo.com

Do You Know a Member
Who Should Receive a Card?

Arlene Gribben 703-569-0357 arlenegribb@aol.com

One of the benefits of LLI membership is making new
friends. We like to show support for fellow members by
sending a card to anyone who is ill or has suffered a loss.
If you would like a card sent to someone on behalf of the
LLI membership, please call or email Arlene Gribben.
Include sufficient information so an appropriate card is
selected.

LLI Community Outreach
Salli Wise

Following the March 7 Forum, Arlene Gribben will
deliver our food donations to the Rising Hope United
Methodist Mission Church food pantry. Rising Hope
ministers to the spiritual and practical needs of the most
at-risk people, such as the homeless and working poor, on
the Route 1 Corridor south of Alexandria. One of its
programs is providing food to those in need. In helping to
stock the church’s food pantry, LLI can provide a great
service to this community. Rising Hope’s coordinator said
they have a high demand for canned fruits, canned meats,
and baby food/formula. They also need canned
vegetables, cereal, soups, pasta sauce, and rice. Also, they
find that Ensure is a good product for nutritional value. If
possible, they would prefer cans with pop-tops.
Obviously, however, any type is appreciated.

Thanks again to Sally Reynolds for delivering our
February food donations to the St. Vincent de Paul Food
Pantry.

Reminder: Don't forget to check those expiration dates on
your cans and packages.
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Arts & Smarts

Special Interest Groups

Donna Trogler 703 751-8932
or DTrogler@ aol.com

All of the following tours are docent-led.

We can lunch either before or after the

tour—it’s optional.

February 16: We will visit the Luce Foundation Center for
American Art, which serves as a study center and art storage
for the many objects from the Museum’s permanent collection.

March 23: We will tour the Renwick Gallery, Washington,
D.C.’s first art museum. The Renwick Gallery collects,
interprets, and exhibits the finest work in American craft.
Many American paintings, including those of George Catlin’s
portrayal of the American Indian, are on view there. This
historic building, considered to be an architectural landmark,
was designed to house the art collection of William Wilson
Corcoran, a prominent banker. It is located on President’s
Park across from the White House. Option: We may walk by
the White House.

April 27: We go back to the American Portrait Gallery for an
interesting tour of the Lundner Conservation Center where we
will observe and learn what is involved in the preservation
and restoration of art works.

May or June: We plan to go to the Museum of the American
Indian.

July 20: We will tour the Phillips Gallery and enjoy an
exhibition of the Impressionists.

LLI Bridge Group
Bob or Gladys Bucklew 703-631-7889
New March Play Dates

In March, we will meet on 1st Tuesday,
March 6, and the 3rd Wednesday, March
21, at the Mason District Government
Center from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Bring a bag lunch.

We were unable to reserve a room for our regular dates of
the second and fourth Wednesdays of the month. Please call
and let us know if you will be attending, so we can obtain
sufficient card tables for attendees. All are welcome.

Note: Bridge play is rotated (four hands per game) among all
present so as to accommodate everyone who attends. You
do not need a partner to attend, as most of our players are
“singles.” We hope you can join us!

Please note: March 11 reset clocks. Spring ahead on March 11.

LLI Current Events Group

Shirley Lotz 703-978-2977.or
svlotz@cox.net

Date: Friday, 2 March 2007

Place: Mason District Gov’'mental Ctr.
Time: 10 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

Topic: The Solution to Iraq?

What is the President’s plan? What is Congress doing? Can
we get neighboring countries involved? Will that help? What
do we think we should do?

Our goal is a diverse discussion with equal participation by all
who wish to speak. After about an hour on the topic, we will
have an open forum on current events of interest to anyone in
the group after choosing the next topic. Meetings are open to
anyone who wants to participate or learn more about current
events.

Favorite Books Club

or arlenegribb@aol.com

Il /
On Thursday, March 15, the Book Club H
members will discuss Founding Brothers by
Joseph Ellis. This historical book explores
how a group of greatly gifted, but flawed, individuals, for
example, Hamilton, Burr, Jefferson, Franklin, Washington,
Adams, and Madison, confronted the overwhelming
challenges before them to help set the course of our nation.

Please come and participate in the discussion at Mason
District Governmental Center, 6507 Columbia Pike, from
11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

[
Arlene Gribben 703-569-0357 w

LLI Gourmands

Eleanor Shubinski-Mosert
703-280-2542 =

Tuesday, February 27: The
Gourmands will be dining at Myanmar,
a Burmese restaurant in Falls Church.
Contact: Becky Perry 703-591-8733
Monday, March 19: The Gourmands will go to Café
Renaissance in Vienna.

In January, 23 Gourmands ushered in the New Year with a
delicious lunch at The Lamplighter Restaurant in Fairfax,
which Jean Downey planned.

Virginia Fernbach (703) 751-8369

Sunday 2 p.m., March 4: Richard IIl.

Great reviews of performance by the Shakespeare Theatre
Company at the Lansburgh Theatre, 450 7th St., N.W.
Washington, D.C. Don’t miss this great opportunity!

Cost: $43.75/person

Directions: Take Orange line to Metro Center, transfer to
either yellow or green line to the Archives-Navy Memorial
Penn Station. Turn left onto 7th St., N.W. A short
one-and-a-half block walk to the Lansburgh Theatre.

Detailed driving directions at www.shakespearetheatre.org

Sunday 2 p.m., June 10: Rosencrantz and Guildenstern Are
Dead

Mead Theatre within the Studio Theatre. 1501 14th St., N.W.,
Washington, D.C. This play was inspired by Shakespeare’s
Hamlet.

Cost: $38/person

Directions: Take Orange line to Metro Center, transfer to
Red line to Dupont Circle, Q St. exit to 14th St., turn right and
walk up P St. More details next newsletter.

Detailed deriving directions at www.studiotheatre.org Colonial
Garage is closed on Sundays.

0]

Theater Group
Helen Clark (703) 573-1671 or

Walkabouts

Liddell McLeod 703-698-8366 or
liddell_mcl@cox.net

Two walks are scheduled in March:
Thursday, March 8 and Thursday, March
22. Locations are To Be Determined. Stay
tuned.
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Board of Directors

Libby Burge

Our Lifetime Learning Institute (LLI) is fortunate to
have 16 volunteers willing to devote three years of
their time to our organization. These 16 volunteers
are the directors of LLI's Board. They represent the
membership and meet each month to conduct LLI's
business.

At the helm of the Board are the four officers who
are elected annually in June. President Norma
Hughes has served for almost three years. Besides
preparing for and conducting Board meetings, she
presides at the monthly Forum and at social
functions. She also serves on several committees,
including the 10th Anniversary Committee. She is a
member of the Washington Area Elder Educators
Consortium of Lifetime Learning Institutes and
attends the various regional conferences of LLIs.
Vice President Dick DiBuono also chairs the Budget
and Finance Committee and oversees the yearly
internal audit. Secretary Gina Trapp records the
minutes of the meetings each month. She transmits a
rough draft of the Board minutes to each Board
member for review, then e-mails them a revised
version. She is also the content liaison to LLI's Web
master. Treasurer Phil Runge is in his third year. His
many duties were enumerated in last month’s
volunteer column.

Eleven of the 16 directors are Board members-
at-large. Libby Burge serves as the Volunteer
Coordinator. Deanna DeMember acts as the Trip
Committee representative. Burt Greenstein is
Assistant to the Administrator. Clint Hall, who
recently retired from the Board, was the Space
Coordinator for the Curriculum Committee. Paul
Hopler, Curriculum Chair, represents that
committee. Doug Johnson chairs LLI’s Study Travel
Group and is the Board’s Scholarship Committee
representative. Curt Kornblau co-created the LLI
Strategic Plan and periodically assesses the
organization’s adherence to it. Betty Mahon, Special
Events Coordinator, oversees LLI’s social events.
Liddell McLeod, Assistant Secretary, also wrote and
edited the newsletter. Don Reynolds is Historian
who also served as Committee Chair for LLI’s 10th
Anniversary. Mary Underwood is the Records
Manager who coordinates changes enacted to LLI’s
by-laws. Board members are also active on various
committees and with interest groups.

The 16th Board member, Immediate Past President
Lorin Goodrich, has served in that capacity for
almost three years. He also served LLI as vice
president for two years and president for three
years. He coordinates the Forum speakers, is in
charge of Publicity and Outreach, and serves as

Liaison to the faculty and administration of
Northern Virginia Community College. Lorin is the
current chairman of the Nominating Committee.

Each Board member takes seriously his or her
responsibility to listen to the membership to gain
ideas for new classes, Forum programs, and new
special interest groups and to bring these ideas to the
Board meetings. The Board members work diligently
to find better ways to implement the LLI program
and to provide LLI a secure financial basis. They all
deserve your thanks, support, and new ideas.

~-

Study and Travel

Doug Johnson
Day: 703-628-3115 Evening: 703-549-0473
llidoug@yahoo.com

Trip to Ireland: Our trip to Ireland is fully
subscribed, but there are openings in the Ireland
study class. Class starts on April 2 and runs for 4
sessions. It is listed in the LLI Spring Catalogue. If
you have an interest in learning more about Ireland
and possibly visiting the Irish Embassy in D.C.,
either phone or e-mail me.

Trips to Alaska/Southern Italy/Sicily: Our next
trips will be to Alaska and Southern Italy/Sicily. I
need volunteers to head up gathering information
on why we should go there, what we should see
when we are there, and which tour can best meet
these needs. I can’t do all this by myself. I have some
people who are willing to help with each trip, but I
really need someone to head up each group. I am
not looking for someone to lead the trip, just to
gather the preliminary information for it, so that the
entire group can more easily and quickly decide
how to travel. Otherwise, there probably will be
only one trip per year. Can you help me?

Jamestown and Colonial
Williamsburg Class

Mary Underwood 703-329-8391

With the upcoming September trip to Jamestown, the
Jamestown and Colonial Williamsburg course was so
popular (40 registered attendees and 39 on the wait
list) that the Park Service has asked that we open the
class up to those members on the wait list. So, those
members who are wait-listed can now plan to attend
the eight Monday morning sessions beginning March
5 at Providence Presbyterian Church.
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LIFETIME LEARNING INSTITUTE OF NORTHERN VIRGINIA

Annual Report
to the Membership
(July 1, 2005 — June 30, 2006)

The Lifetime Learning Institute of Northern Virginia
(LLI) can proudly point to another successful year, a
year in which we prepared for our 10th Anniversary
and held the first of three celebration events.

LLI was initiated in 1996, through the efforts of 38
determined and energetic individuals who
successfully established our educational program for
seniors. Over the past 10 years, LLI has attracted
many people to its programs and as of June 30, 2006
our membership numbers 324. Although this
number may fluctuate a bit during a given year, we
continue to maintain an acceptable (and
operationally manageable) membership level with
minimal publicity. It is our members who provide
effective publicity and recruitment of new members
through “word of mouth,” which reflects member
satisfaction.

During the 10 years, we were able to maintain our
annual membership fee at $100. This has been
primarily due to the members and instructors who
volunteer their time and talents to our wide-range of
programs and who are so essential to LLI’s
continuing success. We recognize and appreciate all
who contribute. LLI is also fortunate to have the
solid support of its sponsor—the Northern Virginia
Community College (NVCC), Annandale Campus.
During this past year, 11 faculty members offered
classes on various subjects. LLI continues to benefit
from the support and guidance of the campus
Provost, Dr. Barbara Saperstone. We also appreciate
Dr. Robert Vaughn'’s assistance along with his staff
in the Office of Continuing Education and
Workforce Development.

LLI’s financial condition, as reported, shows that we
are in a position to continue offering quali
programs. As we celebrate our 10th Anniversary
during 2006, it is our goal to continue providing an
educational experience that may attract new
members while continuing to address the interests
and needs of our long-standing members. LLI will
always be open to change and new ideas and resist
the temptation to take on more than can be done
well by its members who volunteer their time and
talents.

The LLI Board of Directors and I thank you for your
continuing interest and support. I trust you believe
as I do that the next 10 years will also be our best.

Norma Hughes, President
December 31, 2006

LLI Highlights for
Fiscal Year Ended
June 30, 2006

> 324 people were members in good standing
(247 women, 77 men).

> 72 faculty members and lecturers (including
11 from the NVCC faculty) offered 82
courses at 20 separate locations.

> Nine Forum meetings were held with an
average attendance of 144.

> Twelve educational trips were conducted
(domestic and international).

> FEight special interest groups were offered.

> We had a wonderfully successful
Anniversary Party in May and Picnic in
September. Our Holiday Party was snowed
out and was deferred to the next year.

> Two $2,000 and two $500 student
scholarships, and one $2,000 and one $500
student leadership scholarships were
awarded with the generous contributions of
our members.

> LLI participated in the three-day
Mid-Atlantic Regional Lifelong Learning
Institutes Conference, which was held in
September 2005 at Ashville, N.C.

> At monthly Forums, LLI members have
generously donated and delivered several
hundred pounds of food items to
organizations assisting citizens in need.

On the following page, you will
find the official reports on the
Financial Condition, as well as
Income & Expenses for
Fiscal Year 2006.
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Financial Condition as of June 30, 2006

In accordance with Article VIII (1) of LLI's by-laws, a statement of financial condition resulting
from an audit is hereby presented to the membership. The Audit Committee (LLI members
Norma Fisher, Douglas Johnson, and John Manion) presented their findings to the Board of
Directors on November 10, 2006. A copy of the auditor’s report is available in the LLI office. If
you wish to review it, please call the office at 703-503-0600 to make arrangements..

Here is a summary statement of the financial position as of June 30, 2006, as audited:
Assets (cash & equivalents). . ... viii it i e e e innnnns $ 44,222.43

Liabilities, Restricted Funds & Members' Equity

Current liabilities . . ... .. $ 7,540.55
Student award/scholarships ........................ 6,607.25
Members'equity . ......... .. ... 30,074.63

Total. ... $ 44,222.43

NOTE: The amount of $ 3,789.09 from Members’ Equity was used to pay for costs associated
with the 10th Anniversary celbration.

z N
Income & Expenses, Fiscal Year 2006

Revenue

Memberdues . .......... ... . $ 32,800.00
Dividends/Interest . . . ...... ... ... . ... . . . ... 754.92

Totalrevenue ................... $ 33,554.92

Expenses

Contractservices. . .......... ... . $ 10,000.00
Printing .. ... . 7,291.71
Refreshments (e.g., Forums). . ...................... 3,139.33
Publicationsdesign . ............ ... .. 1,410.00
Mailings . . ... 1,755.68
Classroomrental .. ........ ... . 3,717.50
Office supplies. . .. ... e 1,397.44
Specialevents. . ... .. . 0.00
ConferenCes . ...t e 744.84
INSUraNCe. . . . ... 1,282.00
Telephone . . ... ... 1,127.73
Honoraria. . . ... ... ... . . . 844.16
Teachingmaterials .. ........... ... ... . ... ..... 389.16
Financialsystem . ....... ... ... ... .. .. ... ... 488.60
Furniture & equipment. . . .......... ... ... ... .. 704.97
Miscellaneous/Taxes/Fees . .................... 150.20

Totalexpenses.................. $ 34,443.32

NOTE: $ 888.40 of expenses in excess of income were paid with Members’ Equity

N S
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Consumer Tidbits

Consider “ICE” — In Case of Emergency

If you carry a mobile telephone, consider putting
ICE in your phone. Simply select a new contact in
your phone book, enter the word ICE and the phone
number of the person you wish to be contacted in
case of an emergency. Having ICE in your phone
will allow paramedics or police or rescue services to
contact a designated relative (or anyone you name)
in an emergency situation.

Five Ways to Get Off the List

Here’s how to get rid of those unwanted catalogs
that clog your mailbox or those annoying
telemarketers.

Coupons. To end your coupon conundrum (like
Valpak), go to www.coxtarget.com/mailsuppres-
sion/s/DisplayMail SuppressionForm

You'll need your Valpak to complete the removal
request.

Direct Mail. Catalogs, advertisements, bank offers,
etc. Register for the Direct Marketing Association’s
Mail Preference Service at www.dmaconsumers.org
and click on Consumer Assistance. If you want
certain direct mail, go to www.directmail.com and
choose what you are interested in receiving.

Pre-approved Credit Card Offers or Insurance
Quotes. Log onto www.optoutprescreen.com or call
1-800-567-8688. Complete the online form and
consumer credit reporting. Companies such as
Equifax, Experion, Innovis, and TransUnion will
remove your name from lists used by creditors for
five years.

Sexually Oriented Advertisements. If you receive
such an ad or magazine, take it to your local post
office and ask for Form 1500, Application for Listing
and/or Prohibitory Order. You can stop that
particular vendor and notify similar companies that
you're not interested in their products.

Telemarketers. Add your name and phone
number—cell phone numbers are eligible, too—to
the National Do Not Call Registry by going to
www.donotcall.gov. You must have an active e-mail
account to register. Once you sign up, you will
receive an e-mail asking you to complete your
registration within 72 hours. Just click the link
provided. Registration is good for five years.

Checked Your Credit Lately?
Here’s how to contact each credit bureau:

> Equifax: 800-685-1111 or www.equifax.com
> Experian: 888-397-3742 or www,exoeruan,com

> TransUnion: 800-888-4213 or
www.transunion.com

Here’s where you can request your free credit

report:

> www.annualcreditreport.com

Recalls

Although some recalls are widely reported in the
media, like bags of spinach recently, you may have
to do some digging to learn about others. A good
place to start is Consumer Reports. Go to
www.consumerreports.org/cro/consumer-protection/recal
Is/index/htm. You will find alerts issued on
everything from tires to toys, pills to pesticides,

For products withdrawn from the market by federal
agencies, go to www.recalls.gov

oo >

"

Weather Cancellation Policy

Except for bus tours, all LLI classes and other
activities regardless of location are canceled when
Fairfax County Public Schools (FCPS) close because
of adverse weather conditions. LLI morning classes
are canceled if FCPS announces a 2-hour delay in
school openings. LLI afternoon classes are canceled
if FCPS announces early dismissal. You will be
notified about a schedule for make-up classes. For
bus tours, contact the tour leader listed in the
program booklet. Always check radio, TV, or the
Internet for FCPS announcements when bad
weather is imminent. LLI follows FCPS policy, not
NVCC policy.

Deadline for April newsletter
input: Friday, March 9.

Membership
Renewal Reminder

Please check the mailing label on this
newsletter for your membership renewal
date. You must renew in order to register
for courses and to participate in LLI’s
many other activities. Please
complete the form in the

Winter /Spring 2007 course
catalogue and mail it to the LLI
office with a check in the amount
of $110 for each person wishing to
continue with LLI.
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Lifetime Learning Institute of Northern Virginia

¢/0 NVCC Continuing Education
8333 Little River Turnpike
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Time Sensitive Material
Please Deliver by
February 26, 2007

Thurs.

2004

Fri.

Sat.

TW32A—20th Cent. World
TW39P—Great Decisions 07

2

3

TWO01A—Beginners’ Knitting
TWO05A—Jamestown

6

TWO08A—Shakesp. Great Com
TW11A—Civil War Dynamics
TWI5P—Make a Mkt. Basket
TW16P—Am. Diplom. History

.LLI Forum and Open House
TW24P—Elder Law
TW26P—Comp. Philosophies

TW31A—Hist. of Art Sculpture

TW32A—20th Cent. World
TW39P—Great Decisions 07

10

11

TWO01A—Beginners’ Knitting
TWO05A—Jamestown
TWO06P—Symph. Sensations

TW12A—Wash. Monmnt Tour|
TWI13P—Wash. Monmnt Tour|
TWI5P—Make a Mkt. Basket
TW16P—Am. Diplom. History
TW37A—Senior Exercise

TW20A—Opera Spotlight
TW21P—Foreign Film Festival
TW23P—Make a Mkt. Basket
TW24P—Elder Law
TW39P—Great Decisions 07

15

TW3 1A—Hist. of Art Sculpture

TW32A—20th Cent. World

16

17

18

TWO05A—Jamestown

TWI5P—Make a Mkt. Basket
TW16P—Am. Diplom. History

TW20A—Opera Spotlight
TW21P—Foreign Film Festival
TW26P—Comp. Philosophies

TW29A—Identity Theft
TW38P—Hist. Pres. by NVCC
TW39P—Great Decisions 07

23

24

295

TWO03A—Class. Mythology IlI
TWO05A—Jamestown

TWO09A—Folger Library
TW16P—Am. Diplom. History

TWI18A—Topics of Interest IV
TW20A—Opera Spotlight
TW21P—Foreign Film Festival
DT3-28-07—Riverside Ctr.
Dinner Theatre

29

30

31




